
 

Dear Parents          9th March 2023 
 
I am looking into the need for after school provision for next academic year – September 2023 to July 
2024. 
 
This would run from 3.30pm for a couple of hours, the closing time to be determined, and would include 
a snack and drink.  I would envisage that on Fridays we would have an earlier closing time. 
 
If you think you would want to use this school based provision next year for your child(ren) please 
complete the form and send back.  If the response shows a need I am happy to start the recruitment 
process but having had difficulties in recruiting suitable personnel, I can make no promises. 
 
I will let you know the outcome of this letter before we break up for Easter. 
 
Many thanks 
Elizabeth Maskell – Headteacher  
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
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Please return by Friday 17 March 2023. 


